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  To Papa BONU's family, 

The Sisters told me about Papa BONU's death. On behalf of the entire Congregation of the Sisters of 

Christ and especially those of Cameroon, I offer you our sincere condolences for this painful separation. 

Our prayers for the rest of his soul and for the consolation of the whole family accompany you in these 

dark moments. 

Papa BONU was for the Sisters of Christ a true Father. He generously offered us the land where we are 

currently in Bambui. We are very grateful for this and we consider ourselves a bit of his family. 

 

This generosity, I experienced myself the day when Papa BONU invited me with Sister Solange 

my counselor and the sisters of Bambui to share the Easter meal with him and his family. It 

was precisely March 31, 2018. On this occasion, He offered me the book “A BRIEF HISTORY OF 

CHUNGONG'S FAMILY 1800-2014 ". I remember his fatherly goodness reflecting a reassuring 

Peace! 

Papa Bonu and Sister Emerentienne 

Superior General of the Sisters of 

Christ and Sister Solange Delegate of 

the entity of Cameroon: 31 March 

2018 



 

Papa BONU, The Sisters of Christ thank you for your kindness, your generosity, your sense of 

giving and sharing towards us. We assure you of our grateful prayer. Sister Marie Solange 

RAVAOHITA, General councilor and Delegate of Cameroon, the community of the sisters of 

Christ in Bambui, the representatives of the other communities of the sisters of Christ in 

Cameroon, represent me personally and represent the entire Congregation grateful to 

accompany you with our fervent prayers to your home where you await the resurrection of 

the dead and the coming of Christ. 

Thank you Papa BONU and Rest in Peace! 

 

 

 

 

 

Paris, 24th  March 2021 

 

SisterEmérentienne RAMORAVELO 
Superior General of the Sisters of Christ 

Papa Bonu and Sister 
Emerentienne 
Superior General of the sisters 
of Christ: 31st  March  2018 
 
 

Papa Bonu and 
Sister Solange, Delegate of the 
Sisters of Christ in Cameroon 
31stMarch 2018 
 
 


